
CAMP QUEST!
S U M M E R  C A M P

Dear Campers' Families,

We're excited to offer you a convenient payment plan option to ease the process of securing your child's spot
at Camp Quest. Our goal is to make the experience as seamless as possible for you while ensuring that your
child's journey of curiosity and discovery awaits!

Payment Plan Details:
Payment Method: By selecting "Pay in person," you agree to make monthly automatic equal payments via
card.
Total Camp Cost Division: The total camp fee will be divided equally among the remaining months before
camp commences.
Final Payments: Final payments will be due in June. For example, if you book camp in February, your
payment will be divided into 5 equal payments. If you book camp in March, your payment will be divided
into 4 equal payments.
Accepted Cards: We accept all types of card payments, including Visa debit, Visa, Mastercard, and more.
Full Payment Prior to Camp: Payment must be completed in full prior to the start of camp to secure your
child's spot.
Camp Start Date: Please note that camp officially begins on July 2nd, regardless of the specific week you
have chosen for your child.
Forfeiture Policy: If payment is not completed by the designated deadline, your child's spot may be forfeited
to accommodate another eager camper.

We understand the importance of providing flexibility while ensuring that your child's camp experience remains
a top priority. Our team is here to assist you every step of the way, so please don't hesitate to reach out if you
have any questions or need further assistance with the payment process.

"Curiosity Unleashed, Discoveries Await!"

Warm regards,
Camp Quest Team
CampQuestOC@gmail.com
226-213-4868


